
BID NOTICE 250717C 

July 1, 2025 

Street •fort Pa AL 35967 • Tel: 2 845.0915 

Notice is hereby given that the Fort Payne City Board of Education, Fort Payne, 

Alabama, will on 07/17/2025, at 10:00 A.M. receive publicly competitive sealed chemical 

bids in accordance with the State Bid Law which became effective August, 1975, on the 

listed items below. 

Bids must be sealed with the word "bid" marked plainly on the envelope. All bids must 

be submitted to the undersigned at the Child Nutrition Office 231 38th Street NE, Fort 

Payne, Al 35967 on or before said date. 

The Fort Payne City Board of Education reserves the right to reject any and all bids. 

Sincerely, 

Laran Adkins, Ed. D. 

Director of Child Nutrition Program 


